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OUR MISSIONOUR MISSION
Embrace, Equip, and Empower Apostles to 

Serve Jesus Christ.

OUR VALUESOUR VALUES
Community, Compassionate, Faithful, 

Grateful, and Inviting to All.

For full descriptions and detailed information, please visit our 
website at www.ccgsc.org.

In-Person and Online Worship Offerings
Online worship continues to be available on our YouTube Channel:

Channel name: @ChristChurchEpiscopalGVL

Schedule

Sunday 
8:00 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite I Markley Chapel

10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel
10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite II Historic Church

3:00 PM Rhythms of Grace, Markley Chapel (2nd Sundays)
5:00 PM Holy Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel

First Tuesdays 
5:30 PM Healing Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel

Wednesday 
10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite I Markley Chapel

Save the Date:
Feb. 22 - Ash Wednesday Services

Feb. 22 - Ash Wednesday Simple Supper

Feb. 24 - 26 - Family Parish Retreat 

Mar. 1 - Men’s Ministry Lenten Bible Study

Mar. 1 - Newcomers Orientation

Mar. 5 - Mentor/Mentee Social 

Mar. 6 - Easter Flower Dedication Reg. Opens 

Mar. 6 - Monday Morning Moms Begins

Mar. 12 - United Ministries Food Drive Ends

Mar. 12 - Lenten Evensong

Mar. 19 - Lenten Choral Mattins 

Mar. 26 - Vardry McBee Society Spring Brunch

Mar. 26 - Easter Flower Dedication Reg. Ends
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ehjordan906@gmail.com

csmith@ccgsc.org
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kmertens@ccgsc.org

smarczynski@ccgsc.org
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Spray deodorant
Hotel-sized soap 

Shampoo 
Laundry detergent

Vaseline

Hydrogen peroxide
Toothbrushes

Toothpaste
Shaving cream

Razors

Lotion
Wash cloths

Socks
Feminine items

The United Ministries Place of Hope
Personal Hygiene Items Drive
You may drop items off in the marked basket at the Parish House or at the church. 
For more information, please contact Sarah Hall at saraheghall2011@gmail.com.

Items needed:

Services for Ash Wednesday
7:00 AM • Markley Chapel, Rite I
10:30 AM • Markley Chapel, Rite I

12:00 PM • Church, Rite II
5:45 PM • Markley Chapel - Children’s Sabbath Family Service

7:00 PM • Church, Rite II with Parish Choir

Lenten Save-the-Dates
March 12 • Lenten Evensong

March 19 • Lenten Choral Mattins
April 2 • Palm Sunday
April 9 • Easter Sunday

For more information, contact Donald Duncan at 
dduncan@ccgsc.org.

Begins 
ASH WEDNESDAY
Wednesday, February 22

For more information about the Ash Wednesday Simple Supper, 
contact Kevin Mertens at kmertens@ccgsc.org.

Register for this simple supper of warm grilled cheese 
sandwiches and Karen’s famous tomato soup. Join us 
after the 5:45 PM Children’s Sabbath family service in 
Markley Chapel or before the 7:00 PM service in the 

Historic Church. 

AT CHRIST CHURCH

At Christ Church Episcopal, we have been gathering for 200 
years as a community to worship God and demonstrate faith 
in our daily lives. In the name of Jesus Christ, we welcome 
you. If you are visiting or are new to our parish, contact 
Chantal Smith, Director of Welcoming at csmith@ccgsc.org. 
Otherwise, scan the QR code with your smartphone’s camera 

or fill out the blue card in your pew so we may 
contact you. To learn more, visit our website at 
www.ccgsc.org or contact us at 864.271.8773.

Welcome

The Rev. Dr. Harrison McLeod, Rector

February 19, 2023 

COMMUNITY NEWS



Condolences to: 
Jack Gushue on the death of his mother, Catherine Gushue.
Jamie Saxon on the death of his uncle, David Harvell.

Today Congratulations to: 
Scottie and Robert Hughes on the birth of Susan “Tinsley” Hughes.
Mary Catherine and Jeff Murray on the birth of a son James Crowder Murray. The Common Table

All Saints Center, Wednesdays
5:30 - 7:00 PM

Families and parishioners of every age are welcome 
to join us at the ASC for programming, dinner, and 
Compline afterward. 

Ongoing Clergy Klatch Topics: 

Feb 22 - No Clergy Klatch due to Ash Wednesday services

Mar 1 - Everyday “Idols” Which Separate Us from God:A Journey Toward 

Self-Awareness with Clergy and Dr. Spence Taylor.
Limited-Time Lenten Class - Men’s Ministry Lenten Bible Study

Wednesday Night Suppers:

Feb 22 - Ash Wednesday Simple Supper 
Please note, for Ash Wednesday the simple supper 
will take place in Finlay Hall at 6:00 PM. Regular 
Wednesday Night Suppers and programming for 
The Common Table will resume on March 1.

Mar 1 - Grilled Chicken Miso Ramen Soup Bar

Register here 
for Supper 

Basketball Luncheon for Grades 2 - 12 
Sunday, February 19, 12:00 PM, All Saints Center
Join your coaches and teammates after the 10:30 AM worship services to celebrate 
the season, honor our graduating seniors, and recognize our Capers Bouton Award 
winners. Cost is $15 for adults, $8 for kids. Contact Anna Blencowe, 864.271.8773 
or ablencowe@ccgsc.org.

FOOD DRIVEFOOD DRIVE
FEBRUARY 12 - MARCH 12FEBRUARY 12 - MARCH 12

Will you bring 4 bags in 4 weeks to help our Greenville 
neighbors in need? Drop off your donations at the All 
Saints Center Sundays from 9:30 - 11:30 AM or call 
the Parish House to schedule a drop-off at 864.271.8773. For more 
information, call Kevin Mertens at 864.282.3100 or kmertens@ccgsc.org.

Canned Meat
Canned Veggies

Canned Fruit 
Canned Soup

Pasta

Beans
Cereal
Grits

Oatmeal
Peanut Butter

Rice
Mac & Cheese
Powdered Milk

Saltines
Ramen Noodles 

SUGGESTED SUGGESTED 
DONATION DONATION 

ITEMSITEMS

VOLUNTEERS VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED NEEDED 

Contact Chantal Smith for more ways 
to help or to volunteer at 
csmith@ccgsc.org.

Men’s Ministry Lenten Bible Study (March 1 - March 29)
As part of The Common Table, 5:45 - 6:30 PM
All Saints Center
The Men’s Ministry is offering a study during this holiest of times 
of year. On the Road to the Cross is a book that allows you to 
experience the Easter season through the eyes of everyday 
people who witnessed the events. Perspectives from the like of Simon the Leper, 
Nicodemus, and the Centurion opens the door to a fresh consideration of Easter 
and its impact on their and our lives. Register by using the QR code by 
Thursday, February 23. For more information contact Eric Jordan G
at ehjordan906@gmail.com.

Christ Church and Project Host Feed the Hungry
We have prepared over 145,000 lunches so far!
Project Host still needs our help providing hot and cold meals 
to the special emphasis neighborhoods of Greenville.
Weekly Needs: Fresh fruit, sliced meats, cheese, 
individual granola bars, mayonnaise, peanut butter and 
jelly, individual bags of chips and peanut butter crackers. 
Questions? Contact Kevin Mertens at kmertens@ccgsc.org.

Happening 88
March 10-12, The Bishop Gravatt Center, Aiken
Happening 88 is on and our very own Gracen Miller will be leading 
it! I want to encourage EVERYONE to sign up and go to support 
her. It’s a lot of fun. Program begins at 5:30 PM at The Bishop 
Gravatt Center in Aiken. More details to come. Cost is $144. 
Register by February 20. Any Questions? Reach out to Joleen George at 
jgeorge@ccgsc.org. 

Monday Morning Moms: Begins March 6
Monday Mornings, 9:00 – 9:45 AM, Arrington Room
Looking for some “Mom” support, insights and encouragement? Bring your 
coffee and join this group as they begin each week praying together, exploring 
relevant scripture, and sharing parenting successes and struggles. Led by Greta 
Buyck Parkinson and Beck Williams. For more information, contact Claudia 
Coleman at ccoleman@ccgsc.org.

Your Attention Please! 

•	 No Sunday School 
•	 Nursery begins at 10:00 AM
•	 No EYC

Worship for Sunday, February 26

Due to the Parish Retreat, the worship schedule for February 26 will be slightly 
modified. Please note: 

Worship in Greenville will take place in the Historic Church at 10:30 AM 
featuring the Christ Church Parish Choir. There will be no other services on 
campus that Sunday. 8:00 AM, 10:30 AM, and 5:00 PM in the Chapel are canceled. 

Worship at the Chapel of the Transfiguration at Kanuga at 10:30 AM will  
close our Parish Retreat. You are invited to drive up to join us for this service, 
featuring the Markley Chapel Musicians. 

EYC Volunteers Needed! 
We’re excited to welcome our church youth back to EYC this year. 
The help and support of parents is critical to making EYC a success! 
There are several ways to get involved, and we are so grateful for 
your help! Please sign up to help out as you can. If you need more 
information on what each role entails, please feel free to reach out 
to Joleen George at  jgeorge@ccgsc.org.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit, sed do 
eiusmod tempor incididunt ut labore et dolore magna aliqua. Ut enim ad minim 
veniam, quis nostrud exercitation ullamco laboris nisi ut aliquip ex ea commodo 

consequat. Duis aute irure

CHRIST CHURCH IN PICTURES

 - Jessica St. Clair Smith 
Director of Strategic Marketing and Communication

SHARING LIFEA JOYFUL COMMUNITY IN JESUS CHRIST


